
Ms Wendy Beggs 
Directorate of Legal Services 
2 Franklin Street 
BELFAST 
BT2 8DQ 

Dear Ms Beggs, 

Re: Raychel Ferguson Governance 

Your Ref: NSCB04/1 
NSCW50/1 
NSCS071/1 

Our Ref: BC-0207-13 

Date: 1st August 2013 

I refer to the above. In his statement to the Inquiry (Ref WC307/1 Page 11) Martin 
Bradley refers to meetings in 2001 with local Directors of Nursing. I would be grateful if 
you could forward a copy of the minutes of those meetings to the Inquiry. 

It is imperative that the Inquiry advances its investigation in relation to this aspect of the 
Terms of Reference as expeditiously as possible. Accordingly, I would ask for your 
response no later than Friday gth August. 

Yours sincerely, 

Bernie Conlon 
Secretary to the Inquiry 

Secretary: Bernie Conlon 
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